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The vision of Arohanui Hospice is that all people with life-limiting conditions live well 
and die well irrespective of their condition or care setting.  The focus of Arohanui 
Hospice is on ensuring people under our care and their families / whānau receive the 
best possible end of life care and to advocate for the provision of accessible specialist 
palliative care nationally. 
 
While assisted dying is not a specialist palliative care practice and is not a service that 
is provided by Arohanui Hospice, we respect and support our patients’ choices. 
 


